
 

 
 

Memorial Mass for Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI 
 

 
 

 
Bishop Joseph M. Siegel will celebrate a Memorial Mass for Pope Emeritus 
Benedict XVI at 6 p.m. CST Friday, January 6, at St. Benedict Cathedral in 
Evansville. All are welcome to attend. 

The Mass will be livestreamed on the Diocese of Evansville YouTube 
channel at:  
https://www.youtube.com/c/CatholicDioceseofEvansvilleIndiana. 

The Mass also will be livestreamed on the St. Benedict Cathedral Facebook 
page at:  
https://www.facebook.com/saintbenedictcathedral. 

Please share this information with others. Thanks! 

 


